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I make this submission concerning the Sturt Highway between Forest Hill and Alfred-town which is 
100 km an hour Highway and should remain this speed, at Alfred-town there is a service station where 
several people have been killed in the past trying to exit the Highway to the petrol station or gaining 
entry back on the Highway, this is the problem not the speed and other lives will be lost if swift 
attention is not given at this point that needs to have in and out turning lanes from both directions, I 
have had a near miss here myself if you are slowing down to turn in and with no saftey lane a truck 
coming up behind at 100 kms can run up the back of a car same thing applies from the other direction 
with no safety lane to wait in before crossing in front of on coming traffic there are also guard rails 
blocking entry. Yours sincerely Wally Bell. 


